W
AN Year 4 Curriculum Overview Summer Term 2

English
In their final half term, the children will be learning

wonderful stories from other cultures like the Maori
exploring stories such as "Whale Rider" and the legend of
Paikea. They will bring together all the writing skills they
have learned over the year to write their own Maori themed
narrative. Also, they will be exploring recounts using
biographies, learning about the life stories of inspirational
people who have overcome adversity, such as Rosa Parks.

Guided reading texts- Cosmic by Frank Cottrell-Boyce and The Firework makers daughter by Phillip Pullman.

Computing
In this computing unit

the children will look at
Data Handling. They
will use various
methods including
google sheets to
present data on the
weather.

French
The children will spend
this half term looking at
clothing. They will use the
verb 'je porte' to describe
what clothes they are
wearing. As usual, they
will learn the grammatical
side of new nouns
including the determiners
required for them.

RE
The key question in RE this
term is looking at whether
people need to go to church

to prove they are Christians.
Within this question, they

will look at where other
faiths worship and what
prayer looks like to them.
The children will also learn
about symbols in Christianity,
the Christian holy book and
the main beliefs held by
Christians. They will listen
and learn stories from the
Bible and discuss their
meaning and message of the
content and characters.

PSHE
This half term we will be
looking at the transition
into Year 5. We will be
reflecting on our
achievements from Year 4
and exploring goals that
we will work towards in
Year 5. The children will
also consider the extra
responsibilities that come
with moving into UKS2 and
the positions of increased
responsibility that become
available such as play and
digital leads.

Assembly Themes
Children will learn about growth this half term and will be reflecting on the academic year as it draws to a close. They will
also learn about the significance of Eid-Al Adha for Muslims and the work of the NSPCC. We will also be celebrating
Pride Month in June where the children will focus on acceptance, equality and celebrating the work of LGBTQ+ people.









